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Monday 1st November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope you are well and had a good half term break. 

At Cardinal Langley we work hard to make sure that the transition into Year 7 goes smoothly and hope that 
you and your child have felt welcome and already have a sense of belonging to our community.  

I have been immensely impressed by the way that the new Year 7 students have settled into our school 
community but we are always seeking to improve further. I would be grateful if you could spare a few 
minutes to complete the survey below. Please submit responses by Friday 12th November. 

Year 7 Transition Survey 

If the link above doesn’t work on your browser, please copy and paste the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=m7p0VxOQ3EudHpvME56RnqnGzNxWONZFhJjX5_
fD4OZUOVFSS1NITUc4OUw2WkVWMDIyWDZVQTZaRy4u  

I would also like to remind you that our Year 7 Welcome Mass is being celebrated in the school chapel at 
6.30pm on Thursday 4th November. Parents and carers are invited to join our celebration.  To assist with 
arrangements please indicate if you are able to attend using the online form here. 

Alternatively, you can paste the following link into your browser 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=m7p0VxOQ3EudHpvME56RnqnGzNxWONZFhJjX5_
fD4OZUMFhEMjVMQUM1SktNN0JYVjY5REIzSUtIQS4u  

Due to the introduction of face coverings in schools and colleges, please be aware that all visitors will be 
expected to wear a face covering during the service unless exempt. 

Your support is greatly appreciated 

 

Mr A Bridson 
Headteacher 
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